
Roads Investment 2022/23 – Update noted etc. 
 
4 There was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability regarding the 2022/23 Citywide Road Assets 
Investment Strategy and Programmes, advising 
 
(1) of the impact and key benefits that the 2022/23 Citywide Road Assets 

Investment Strategy would deliver; 
 
(2) that the strategy was developed by using data from customer reports, surveys 

and condition data to determine the road assets selected for repair and what 
would be achievable with the level of funding available;   

 
(3) of the anticipated outcomes of each programme of the strategy, as detailed in 

the report; 
 
(4) of the public consultation and engagement undertaken; and 
 
(5) of the list of road asset improvement schemes identified for the 

Drumchapel/Anniesland Ward as part of Roads usual Capital/Revenue spend 
as detailed in an appendix to the report. 

 
After consideration, the partnership noted 
 
(a) the report;  
 
(b) concerns regarding the lack of consultation and engagement; and 
 
(c) agreed the road asset improvement schemes identified for the 

Drumchapel/Anniesland Ward as part of Roads usual capital/revenue spend 
detailed in an appendix to the report subject to the inclusion of the pavement 
at Blairdardie Primary School. 

 


